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I believe that we have a moral obligation to our grandchildren and great grandchildren to provide
them with the most climate friendly environment that we can. We must have trucks that are not
polluting the air that we breath and to do this we should enact regulations that will force the
manufacturers of truck engines to produce zero emission engines. It is a sane and healthy way to
help address the air pollution issues caused by diesel trucks. 
Thank you.


